




Hello San Jose City Parks Department, 

It is frustrating to even need to write this letter but there is an increasing issue of safety and vandalism 

occurring at the Kelley Park Disc Golf Course resulting from the inaction of the San Jose City Parks 

Department and the San Jose Police Dept. Our members have been chased off the course by machete 

and baseball bat wielding transients. Multiple counts of theft of players bags and discs, some of those 

cases being as they were walking up to their throws. Multiple fires have already been set off this year. 

Multiple teepad signs have been stolen, destroyed, or dumped in the creek. One of our baskets had the 

lock cut and stolen, to be later found ditched in the creek. Another basket has just been completely 

destroyed. These baskets, costing upwards of $1000 a piece, have all been paid for by the generosity of 

the players and club members that make up the Silicon Valley Disc Golf Club. This will be the second one 

that the club will need to replace following a county vehicle running over one of our baskets at Parque 

De La Raza last year and being subsequently ignored when we requested an investigation into the 

matter. 

Our members and the members of the community are being made to feel unsafe at Kelley Park and 

something needs to be done. The ranger line provided on park signage never results in anyone picking 

up the phone and SJPD never responds when calls are made to them, even when there is an active issue 

occurring. This is completely negligent, and it will be only a matter of time before someone is hurt or 

worse. 

It goes without saying that our club puts a lot of time, money, and resources into the maintenance of 

Kelley Park, including the initial build of the course in 2015, multiple initiatives to mow the course at no 

cost to the city and the added benefit of reducing the fire danger during the summer months. Our 

players and the rest of the public should be made to feel safe when visiting Kelley Park and the club 

should be made whole from the unanswered vandalism and theft we have experienced due to the 

inaction of the departments in question. 

Regards, 

The Silicon Valley Disc Golf Club 

  



Issues: 

Hole 17, Fire started on tee pad, refuse dumped on course. 4/27/23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Hole 21, DGA Mach 7 Vandalized 4/27/23, suspected vandalizer pictured 

 

 

 



Hole 16, DGA Mach X Stolen, shackle cut, basket later found in creek 4/22/23

 

 

 

 

 

 



4/21/23 Multiple reports of transient with baseball bat chasing players and smashing course signs

 

 



4/19/23 Fire with caustic smell started near the creek off of the course hole 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3/18/23 Transient Vandalizes Tee Sign 21 and leads officers in police chase around the course 

 



3/17/23 Structure fire in storage container

 



 



2/17/23 Transient chasing players whilst armed with a machete

 




















































